
Motion of the Multilingual Committee 

6/15/2025 

Submitted by: Luis P., Chair of the Multilingual Committee 

Movement- 

The multilingual committee is requesting additional funding of $915 for the purchase of a 
new telephone for translation services.  

 

Background: 

This $915 estimate is for a prepaid phone service, Boost Mobile Company, which includes 
$200 for the first month (activation and purchase of the phone) and $65 per month for one 
year of service. 

Justification of the purchase- 

1. Conference calls are required for translation during Area Assembly. 
2. The current use of a personal telephone during Committee and Assembly programs 

leads to problems secondary to incoming calls and text messages that cause 
interruptions in translation. 

3. Using personal phones prevents the phone owner from using their communication 
device. This use can last steadily for many hours.  

 


